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Comments: I have read your proposal regarding Project #52509 and due to the fact that my property borders the

Chattahoochee National Forest, I find this very upsetting and unnecessary. In the forest, I have found many trees

and areas that are sacred to our Native American Ancestors and I believe it is very important for future

generations to be able to see these areas. I am 100% against this Project #52509 and I do not feel this needs to

be done at all. I moved to the mountains for peace and quiet and not to have the mountains and the trees

become a cityscape. Fresh air is the best air.


